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April 6, 1968

Rev. Bernard Lonegran, S.J.
Regis College
3425 Regis College
Willowdale, Ont., Canada

Dear Father Lonegran,

My time in Toronto was both exciting and pleasant; but
alas, also hurried. I did not manage to get much beyond the
campus of the U. of T., and therefore failed to give myself
the pleasure of getting in touch with you again. I was sorry.

Meanwhile, someone has told me that you recently delivered
a paper on "The History and Metaphysics of Faith". If this
rumour be accurate, I should be highly grateful if it were
possible for you to send me a copy, or to put me down for an
offprint when eventually you publish it if this is not yet
the case. I have decided to pursue my interest in this ques-
tion. I used my Toronto visit as an occasion to provide an
opportunity for better qualified men than I to dissuade me
from this, if they wished, but they did not do so.

Perhaps I may enclose a copy of the little thing that I
tried out there.

With best regards,

Sincerely ours,

Wilfred Cantwell Smith
Professor of World Religions

WCS/mc
	 and Director
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